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NRC NAMES NEW RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT MILLSTONE 2

Officials from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Special
Projects Office have selected Steven R. Jones as the new
resident inspector at Millstone Unit 2, in Waterford, Ct.

Mr. Jones joined the NRC in 1990 as a reactor systems
engineer in the plant systems branch of the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation. In that position, he evaluated the adequacy
of design, operational controls and testing for balance of plant
systems. Prior to joining the agency, he served as a nuclear-
propulsion-trained submarine officer in the United States Navy.

Mr. Jones earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Maritime
Engineering from the U.S. Naval Academy in May 1994. He is a
licensed professional engineer.

Mr. Jones, his wife and two children live in East Lyme.

Mr. Jones joins Senior Resident Inspector Dave Beaulieu at
Unit 2. They and the other resident inspectors at Millstone
Station can be reached at 860/447-3170.
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